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Safer Internet Day 2023 

Safer Internet Day 2023 took place on the 7th of February 2023 but 

we celebrated it on Friday 10th February. On Friday, celebrations and 

learning was based around the theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making 

space for conversations about life online’.  The children participated in 

lots of fun activities which gave them many skills they can use to help 

themselves stay safe online. Internet safety is embedded within our 

computing curriculum and children have an internet safety mini lesson 

very week. If you have any concerns about keeping your children safe 

online or would like any support please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

 

 

 

We have celebrated Children’s Mental Health 

Week this week in school. Each class has fo-

cussed on the theme this year of ‘being con-

nected’ and the huge impact having positive 

connections with friends and family has on our 

mental health. Each class has produced some 

beautiful work around this theme and have 

been busy focusing on their mental health by 

creating some fantastic artwork and having the 

opportunity to explore strategies that support 

our mental health, such as exercise, reading, 

drawing and puzzle solving! 



We will be celebrating World Book Day on Wednesday 1st March. We 

would love for children to dress up as a book character or in their  

pyjamas for the day.  We will be reading lots throughout the day and 

have planned lovely activities that are based around fantastic books.  

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading. To 

help get them started on their reading journey, every child receives a 

£1 World Book Day, Book Token that can either be exchanged for a 

special £1 World Book Day book or used to get £1 off any book costing 

£2.99 or more. Your local bookseller might be on a high street 

or could be a supermarket. The book tokens are valid 

from  Thursday 16 February  to Sunday 26 March 2023 .  

MFL Day Wednesday 9th February 2023 

We had a great day on Wednesday, learning French all day! 

In year 6, our theme was ‘This is France’ and we learnt about 

countries surrounding France, cities in France, directions, and         

distances. We also found out about famous French people and how 

to describe nationalities. We are all so impressed with how the      

children’s language skills are developing, well done everyone! 

Attendance: 

Our whole school attendance for this week is 93.5% which is  

up from last week. Thank you for your support! 

3/4G are currently leading this week with 96.8%. 6S are our     

highest in upper school with a figure of 97.5%. Thank you          

everyone for your continued efforts. 

Amazing homework  

 

Isabella in 3/4G brought 
in a wonderful cake 
she’d made at home 
based on our topic of 
volcanoes. She has done 
a write up too:  

Here is my fabulous 
world cake. It even has a 
mini volcano and       

towering trees and a fast flowing river. The volcano 
has some trickling lava as hot 
as the sun and a magma       
chamber. It has the layers of 
the earth which are the crust, 
the mantle, the outer core 
and the inner core.  

Well done Isabella! 

Mrs Brayne 

We are sad to say that Mrs 

Brayne leaves us today as both 

a Classroom Assistant and our 

Wraparound Care Manager. 

Mrs Brayne has decided to 

explore new ventures and we 

would like to thank her for her many years of ser-

vice to the school and the children. We would also 

like to wish her good luck and success with     

whatever she undertakes. We will miss you! 

  



Parents, Grandparents and Carers, we need your help! 

We are working with the Parish Council to revamp our school garden. Our 

aim is to provide our children with the opportunity to grow a variety of 

fruits and vegetables which we can share with the community. For the   

project to be successful, we really need volunteers who would be willing to 

come in to help us for a couple of hours in an afternoon for two or three weeks, during the    

summer term. You would be working alongside your own children and there will be no heavy  

digging involved! If you would be able to help at all, we 

would be really grateful. 

For more information, please contact Mrs Leck – 

cara.leck@taw.org.uk 

Thank you! 

Wrockers’ Wraparound Care 

Our wrap around club is becoming increasingly popular with children thoroughly enjoying        

participating in a wide range of activities including games, crafts and looking after our two African 

snails. Booking forms can be gained through the school office or the school website: 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/parents-info/wrap-around-care 

We would like to politely remind parents that regular payments for this service need to be made. 

In order to book future childcare you must make sure that your account is not more than £30 

per child in debit each week and the debt is cleared weekly. We appreciate your support with 

this. 

mailto:cara.leck@taw.org.uk
https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/parents-info/wrap-around-care


E Safety Weekly Update 






